
 

Obtaining a Visa to stay in Japan for Job-hunting after Graduation 
 

 

There is a system in place making it possible for international students to apply to the Immigration 
Bureau for a change in visa status to stay in Japan after graduation for the purpose of job hunting. 
APU students wanting to apply for a change in visa status for this purpose must first be issued a 
'Recommendation Letter' by the university. 

Students due to graduate in September 2017 who are still searching for a job are encouraged 
to come to the guidance about these procedures.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Career Office 

 

【Guidance on Change of Status of Residence (Designated Activities Visa)】 

 
■1st session  

Schedule： 13:00-14:00  Wednesday, June 21, 2017  
Venue: F208 
Language： Japanese 
Deadline: 12:15 on Tuesday, June 20 

 
 

■2nd session  
Schedule： 14:30-15:30  Wednesday, June 28, 2017  
Venue: F208 
Language： Japanese 
Deadline: 12:15 on Tuesday, June 27 

 
*Register either one session of the above, as the contents are the same. 
*Register through Campusmate in advance. 
*Recommendation letter is issuable, even if you could not participate in the guidance.  
 

 


